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THANK YOU, BOE MEMBERS, FOR ALL YOU DO FOR BISD!

Personnel:

e Math Coach (grant position)- still vacant
e New hire for our Intervention position- Dr. Shannon Bosley

Construction:

e All gym walls are up and the roof is being added next week!

Instruction/ Curriculum:

e W.LN. time is now in full swing at GES. Teachers, admin, and Allison Roth
(State Literacy Coach) met to carefully analyze student data to ensure all
students get “What [ Need” during that block of the day.

e Teachers continue to work with Allison Roth on lesson and unit
internalization, making literacy instruction more effective for all students.

e Behavior referrals are down this year compared to the same time last year.
This is a good indication that our Positive Behavior Interventions and
Supports (PBIS) are working!

Events:

e 10/29/24: GES held a “Math isn’t so Scary” Trick or Treat family event. We
estimate that approximately 200 people came through to enjoy math games
in the classrooms, trick or treat, and enjoy some cotton candy and
conversation.

e 10/31/24: Students braved the wind and rain to continue the Halloween
tradition of a parade of characters and returned to GES to enjoy their holiday
party.

e 12/10/24: GES students will present their holiday program at Ben Flora Gym
from 6:00-7:00pm



